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1.						上星期五舉行的地震災難演習進行得非常順利，感謝老師們、各班輪值家長及

TA	哥哥姊姊們的幫忙與配合。另外也謝謝幾位家長在廣場上幫忙維持秩序。	

2.						學校在中間下課時間非常需要家長幫忙	yard	duty，如果您可以幫忙，請於

7:55pm	前到辦公室，謝謝。也歡迎家長送孩子到校後到辦公室休息，我們備有熱茶

招待，家長們也可藉機彼此認識、互相交流。	

3.						我們學校歡迎有興趣的學生旁聽，請學生家長事先與我們聯絡以便學校安排旁

聽事宜。	

4.						這個星期五福利社將賣「爆米花」，每份一元。謝謝福利社社長Angela幫忙準

備。福利社徵求可以為孩子準備餐點，以及在下課時間幫忙的家長，有意者請到辦公

室與我們聯繫，謝謝。	

1.						Thanks	for	the	help	of	all	the	teachers,	room	parents	on	duty,	and	TAs	during	the	

emergency	drill	last	week!	We	would	also	like	to	thank	the	parents	who	helped	

supervising	the	emergency	drill.	

2.						SVCS	needs	parents	to	help	with	yard	duty	during	recess	time.	If	you	can	help,	

please	contact	the	office.	We	also	welcome	parents	to	drop	by	the	office	to	have	hot	tea	

and	socialize	with	other	parents	after	dropping	off	the	kids.	

3.						We	welcome	potential	students	and	their	parents	to	observe	in	the	classrooms.	If	

you	know	anyone	who	is	interested,	please	pass	out	the	information	and	have	them	e-

mail	us	at	info@svchineseschool.org	to	arrange	a	sit-in.	

4.						The	deadline	to	sign	up	the	adult	conversation	class	is	this	Friday.	Please	

complete	the	registration	by	filling	out	the	registration	form	and	turn	in	the	check	at	the	

office.	

5.						This	Friday	Snack	Shack	will	sell	popcorns.	Each	order	is	$1.	If	any	parent	is	

interested	in	offering	snacks	to	our	student,	we	welcome	you	to	contact	us	in	the	office. 


